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Net Contents: 600 g

CO-OP (R)
D-L+C DRILL BOX

Seed Treatment Powder
Insecticide-Fungicide 

CORN, BEANS, SOYBEANS AND PEAS:
For the control of Wireworms and Seed Corn Maggots and to
supplement previous fungicidal treatment for seedling blight and
seed rot.

DANGER        POISON

DANGER      CAUTION

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

CAUTION: Exposure to captan may produce long term health
effects.  To minimize exposure, follow directions
outlined on this label.

NOTE: This product contains 0.6% Rhodamine B Dye which has
been determined to be of toxicological concern.

GUARANTEE:  diazinon 15%
gamma BHC (from Lindane) 25%

captan 15% 
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PRECAUTIONS

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Never handle material with bare
hands.  Do not breathe dust.  Avoid spilling on skin or clothing.

When treating or handling treated seed, work in a well-ventilated
area, and wear a respirator, goggles, and rubber gloves.  Do not
use leather or cloth gloves.  Wear clothing that completely
covers arms and legs to minimize exposure.  Change contaminated
clothing daily and wash thoroughly before reuse.  Wash hands,
face and arms thoroughly after handling CO-OP D-L+C SEED
TREATMENT and before drinking, eating or smoking.  Shower after
use or at the end of the work day.  Do not contaminate food, feed
or any body of water. Lindane is toxic to fish, birds and other
wildlife.  Label unplanted treated seed as follows:  "Poisonous
to man and animals. Do not use for food or feed purposes.  Do not
sell to oil mills. This seed has been treated with captan,
diazinon and lindane."

FIRST AID

In case of poisoning, call physician or contact a Poison Control
Centre.  IF ON SKIN, wash thoroughly with soap and water.  IF IN
EYES, flush with water for 5-10 minutes and get medical aid.  IF
SWALLOWED, give the patient one to two glasses of water and
induce vomiting by either giving a dose of syrup of ipecac or
inserting a finger down the throat.  Repeat ipecac dose if
unsuccessful within 20 minutes.  Continue with water until vomit
is clear.  Patient should be lying down with the head below the
level of feet while vomiting.  DO NOT TRY TO CAUSE VOMITING IF
THE PATIENT IS UNCONSCIOUS OR IN A CONVULSIVE STATE.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION

Diazinon is a cholinesterase inhibitor.  Atropine is antidotal. 
Lindane is an organochlorine insecticide.  Barbiturates may be
given to control convulsions.  Oxygen may be indicated.  Keep
patient quiet.  Avoid use of morphine and adrenaline.  Symptoms
of Poisoning:  nausea, vomiting, hyper-irritability, convulsions
and/or coma and other symptoms typical to organochlorine or
organophosphate insecticide poisoning.

DISPOSAL:

1. Follow provincial instructions for any required additional
cleaning of the container prior to its disposal.

2. Make the empty container unsuitable for further use.



3. Dispose of the container in accordance with provincial
requirements.

4. For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product
and the cleanup of spills, contact the Provincial Regulatory
Agency or the Manufacturer.

NOTICE TO USER

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions. 

DIRECTIONS FOR USE 

USE THIS PRODUCT ONLY ON SEED PREVIOUSLY TREATED WITH CAPTAN OR
THIRAM. DO NOT USE ON SEED ALREADY TREATED WITH AN INSECTICIDE
(other than methoxychlor or malathion).

CORN, BEANS, SOYBEANS AND PEAS:  For the control of Wireworms and
Seed Corn Maggots and to supplement previous fungicidal treatment
for Seeding Blight and Seed Rot, apply the contents of one 600 g
container to 300 kg (12 units) of seed at planting or near
planting time (50 g per 25 kg of seed).  Use the scoop to measure
50 g.  When starting with an empty planter, place enough treated
seed in the planter box to cover the bottom.  Treat this seed in
a separate container that later can be destroyed.  Add the
remaining seed to the planter box and treat by thoroughly
stirring with a paddle or lath so that the seed is coated with
the seed treatment.

NOTICE TO BUYER

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto.  The buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

(cap)

Cap measures 50 g to the ridge.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace



the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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